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Comments: | ABSOLUTELY am against any over the snow and mechanized use closures. Especially puzzle
creek and slippery bill areas, and all the other snowmobiling around hungry horse. You people have already take
away some of the best snowmobiling in Montana from PUBLIC LAND OWNERS. You forget that we pay your
wages and you work for the people and it's time you stop shutting us out! By closing traditionally used
snowmobile grounds all you will do is piss people off and people will have enough and start cutting locks and not
respecting closures. Your end goal is catering to special interest environmental groups and we are sick of it! No
more closures AMYWHERE and open up all the land you have already taken away from us. | have ridden these
areas you plan to close for 20+ years and hope to one day show my son the same places I've been able to enjoy.
Don't take that away from him and don't take those memories away from me!



